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representations on the Reg 18 consultation for the Site Allocations DPD  
Graham Bell  
Sent:  31 July 2015 14:25  
To:  Planning Policy  
Importance:  High  
Attachments:  dpd forms.pdf  (188 KB ) ; dpd reps july 2015.pdf  (451 KB ) 

Sirs 
Please find attached a set of comments from Octagon Developments Ltd relating to the site allocation under GB16. 
These are made within the timescale of the procedures. 
With kind regards, 
yours sincerely, 

Graham  

Graham C Bell 
BA, Dip TP, MSc, MRTPI, FRGS. 

 
 

 

 




